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Ref. No. FFWPUI 2015-121 
To  : Special Emissaries, Regional Presidents, Cheon Il Guk Special Envoys, National  

Leaders 
Cc  : National Messiahs, Choirmaster 
From  : FFWPU International Headquarters 
Date : 5.24 by the heavenly calendar in the 3rd year of Cheon Il Guk (July 9, 2015) 
Re. : Universal Peace Choir for True Father's Third Seonghwa Memorial 
 

May our Heavenly Parent and True Parents’ blessings and love be with all regions and 
leaders in the mission fields. 

 
As we approach the Third Seonghwa memorial, we would to present a choir designed to 

enable members from all over the world to participate. For participation, please refer to the details 
below. It is our hope that all members will participate so that we may offer glory to True Father in 
heaven and True Mother on this earth.  
 

Details 
 
1. Project Name: UNIVERSAL PEACE CHOIR 
2. Songs to be Offered: Medley of songs beloved by True Parents 
3. Video Presentation Date: August 30, 2015 at 10 AM  

(During the Third Seonghwa Memorial) 
4. Choir Composition: Video footage from members worldwide singing will be synthesized  

to form a cyber choir 
5. Participants: The choir is open to all Unification members  
6. How to participate: 

Ø Please download the songs and music sheets from 
(http://universalpeacechoir.org/ko/) and practice them. 

Ø Record your songs using a cellphone or a camera and upload your video to the 
website. 

Ø Please record your video using the following resolution: Full HD (1920 x 1080)\ 
Ø Suggestion: please record your own video. You may ask someone to record your 

song if you face difficulties. 
Ø Submission deadline: July 13, 2015 by Midnight 

7. Queries: please send any queries about the sound source, the music sheets or editing 
your video to info@universalpeacechoir.org.   

8. Administrative matters: 
Ø Please encourage all church choirs to submit their videos 
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Ø In case you face difficulties recording your video, please request the help of video 
recording establishments or ask someone to assist you 

Ø There are no regulations on attire; however, please abstain from wearing any 
clothing with brand names or logos 

Ø When recording individually, please show the upper half of your body; when 
recording as a group, each individual must be clearly seen. We strongly recommend 
individual recordings. 

Ø Since the video from the Universal Peace Choir will be used during the memorial, 
other choirs will not be performing 
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